
Eve O'Su I I iva n 

Subject: FW: Castlerea COA Application - HO394-01 

From: Mall Kennedy <NKennedv@roscommoncoco.ie> 
Sent: 28 February 2020 14:55 
To: Ewa Ba biarczyk <E. Babia rczvkBeIsa.ie> 
Subject: Castlerea COA Application - H0394-01 

Dear Ewa, 

I refer to your letter dated 07th February 2020 in which you sought further information/clarifications relation to the 
above mentioned application. 
The information was requested to be submitted within 3 weeks of the date of your letter. 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, it has not been possible to prepare a suitable response within the specified 
timeframe. 
I am now seeking an extension of time to reply to your request and I anticipate that the required information will be 
submitted to the Agency by 31" March 2020. 

Yours Sincerely 
Mall Kennedy 
Executive Engineer 
Envi ro nrne nt 
Roscommon County Council, Aras an Chontae, Roscommon, F42 VR98 
Tel: 090 6637100 Email: nkennedv@roscomrnoncoco.ie Web: www.roscommoncoco.ie 
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